
Daily Announcements 

8-23-17 

Picture day is Monday, August 28th.  Picture forms will be passed 
out today during homeroom. 

5th Grade Mixer is tomorrow after school until 5pm. 
Food, drinks, music and fun will be happening in the cafeteria for 
all of our 5th grade students.  5th grade students REMEMBER to 
turn in your  permission forms! 

Tutoring will begin on Tuesday—September 5th.  Tutoring is offered every 

Tuesday and Thursday morning at 8am.  Your teachers will be available for  

extra help in any and all of your classes. 

Happy Birthday To: 
Laila Alexander 

Mariam Ameeruddin 

Kelli Latta 

Luke Mansfield 

Naseeb Mohammed 

DON’T FORGET to stop by the library for your 

Birthday pencil! 

  
  

All 8th Graders currently signed up for the Washington DC trip - there will be a  

mandatory student meeting at 8am in Mrs. Kwiecinski’s Room (Room 247) on 

Monday, August 28th.  During this meeting, you will be picking your roommates 

for the trip.  If you do not attend, your roommates will be selected for you.  Also, 

please bring your signed Medical Release forms that were mailed to you.  If you 

did not receive yours, see Mrs. Kwiecinski.  If you are still interested in the trip 

and want to sign up, you have until September to do so.  Don’t wait though as 

your roommates will have to be chosen by the 28th.  Don’t delay, sign up now!  

There are only 4 spots remaining! 

5th Grade Spell Bowl try outs will be Thurs. Aug 24th at 8am in Room 224.   

6th-8th Grade Spell Bowl try outs will be Thurs. Aug 24th at 8am in Room 226. 

You can get a list of words to study from Ms. Traficante, Mrs. Andreas or your 

ELA teacher. 

 

 Matilda Book 

 Blue Pencil Pouch 

An Angel 

ATTENTION ….. Mr. Gray will no longer be available after school.  If you need 

to turn in your physical, please see him before school or during passing periods 

during the day. 


